
               

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs,  

 

We are pleased to welcome you to Cofem, which after their 45th anniversary of 

efforts, hard working and dedication continues with the same enthusiasm with 

which started and with the same goal of providing efficient solutions in the field 

of fire safety. 

 

We would like to invite you to discover our range of products that offer the 

maximum protection and safety, guaranteeing the confidence that our clients 

deserve. Our team, keep working with the desire to overcome the challenges 

that our increasingly demanding society imposes on us, forcing us to constantly 

innovate and improve day after day the quality of our manufactures. 

 

 

We remain at your disposal to receive all your suggestions. 

 

 

 

Without further ado, receive a cordial greeting. 

 

 

 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

 
 
 

Magnolia Fernández  
CEO 
 

 
 

 
 
Fire Protection Manufacturer 
ISO 9001/2015 certificated by AENOR.  
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